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Music
INSTRUMENTAL UPDATE

Please mark your calendars for
our Spring Music Concert on
Thursday May 9.
Our instruction has been going
very well in January.  The students
have been reading music and
performing a wide variety of
instrumental music skills.
For Marking Period 3 all students
should be practicing at least five
days a week for a minimum of five
minutes.
If you would like to schedule a
time to meet with Mr. Spitzberg
please text or email and we can
schedule a time.
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CONCERT
DATES

4th & 5th Grade
May 8th

February Instrumental Music Motto:
Specificity is a main key for a successful life.


